
  OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

  PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE 

  420 JACKSON STREET  

  OSHKOSH, WI 54901 

  (920) 236-5742 

  

 

  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    June 30, 2015 
Time:  2:00 P.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Bear Sighting  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is alerting citizens to a bear sighting on the west side of town. 
 
The bear was sighted by a citizen in the 3100 block Quail Run Drive in Oshkosh earlier today.   
 
Oshkosh Police are asking that if you see the bear do not approach it and contact the Oshkosh Police 
Department at 236-5700.   
 

#### 


